
State of Florida 
-M-E-M-O-R=G-N=D-U-M- 

DATE: March 19, 2001 
TO: Docket File 

. FROM: Division of Regulatory 
Division of Legal Services 

RE: Docket No. 010316-TC - 
Certificate No. 7539, effective 12/31 /OO. 

Angel L. Caro d/b/a Sely's Communications Co., holder of Pay Telephone Certificate 
(PATS) of Public Convenience and Necessity No. 7539, has requested the cancellation of 
PATS Certificate No. 7539. Angel L. Caro d/b/a Sely's Communications Co. has complied 
with the provision of Rule 25-24.514(2), Florida Administrative Code, by providing adequate 
notice in writing of its request for cancellation of its PATS certificate and by submitting its 
Regulatory Assessment Fees for 2000. 

As outlined in Chapter 2.07, Section C.17 of the Administrative Procedures Manual, 
our review results in our recommendation that the voluntary cancellation should be 
approved; an administrative order be issued; and the docket be closed. 

Attachments 

cc: Division of Records & Reporting 
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February 28,2001 

Attn: Jackie Jilchrst 

Reference: 2000 & 2001 VOIDED CERTIFICATES AND LICENSE- SECOND 2ND 
CANCELLATION NOTICE 
Account Numq“ 

On November 1 It’’, 2000, I had sent a letter asking to cancel the certificates for the year 
2000 and the state license. 

Prior to sending the letter, I had called and the person I spoke with gave me instructions 
to mark the certificates with the word “VOID” and mail them, which is exactly what 3: 
did. 

However, I received a letter in the mail from Jackie Knight stating that I owe an amount 
of $56.00 for the 2000 Certificates. As a result, I called Jackie Knight and spoke with 
Frank Harrison, in Jackie’s absence, and he verifiedconfirmed that the original 
cancellation letter was never received. 

Frank referred me to Paula, whom then asked me to send a second cancellation letter. 
Therefore, please find enclosed a check for that amount in an effort to settle this situation. 

In addition, when I sent the original voided certificates for the year 2000, I also sent the 
voided certificates for the year 2001. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 407-944-4068 or my 
mobile, which is 407-301-8808. 

Sincerely, 


